
GRADUATE ADMINISTRATORS’ COUNCIL MEETING  
Thursday, March 11, 2021 

8:30 – 10:30 am  
via Zoom Meeting ID: https://odu.zoom.us/j/91900910678?from=addon 

Attendees: Robert Wojtowicz, Bryan Porter, Missy Barber, Genny Conwell, Liza Flores, Bill 
Heffelfinger, Craig Bayse, Dale Miller, David Chapman, Jane Dane, Karen Eck, Khan 
Iftekharuddin, Lamar Reams, T



departments with joint appointments and that the primary goal was to clarify the language and 
provide guidance.  Robert Wojtowicz informed everyone that we will move forward with the 
changes to the Thesis and Dissertation policy with the recommendation that the Forms and 
Policy Committee will revise the language regarding external members. 
 
Excellence in Graduate Teaching Award: Dale Miller proposed a change to this award.  There 
was discussion about whether these changes will need to be submitted to Committee C or G and 
Wie Yusuf will verify this.  The issues that prompted a need for this change was discussed 
further and the suggestion to have six different awards was offered as a solution.  It was decided 
that these changes will be submitted through an issue form with hopes of seeing progress in 
Spring 2022.   
 
Fall Re-opening:  Robert Wojtowicz informed everyone that information regarding fall 
reopening is not available at this time and additional guidance will provided as soon it is 
released.    
 
Enrollment  Updates: Jane Dané provided the enrollment report on screen and an enrollment 
summary. 




